

Nov. 12th, 2018

## **BOARD OF TRUSTEES**

Brian Fransen – Chair

Robyn Wiebe - Vice-Chair

David Guenther

Barb Petkau

Darcy Wolfe

## ADMINISTRATION

Stephen Ross – Superintendent

Cyndy Kutzner - Asst. Superintendent

Carl Pedersen – Secretary-Treasurer

Allan Toews - Operations

Unit 4 – 75 Thornhill Street Morden, Manitoba R6M 1P2 Phone (204) 822-4448 Fax (204) 822-4262 E-mail: divoff@westernsd.mb.ca www.westernsdmb.ca





## **Board of Trustees:**

Back (L-R) Brian Fransen, David Guenther, Robyn Wiebe Front (L-R) Barb Petkau, Darcy Wolfe

Other hi-lites from the meeting included:

- School Administration from École Morden Middle School reported to Trustees on what has been happening so far this year.
- Trustees reviewed the updated version of the Continuous Improvement Plan.
- Secretary-Treasurer Pedersen reviewed the October Year to Date Financial report.
- Assistant Superintendent Kutzner reviewed the English as an Additional Language report. There are 44 new EAL students this year so far and 84 new EAL students over the past 2 years.
- Trustees discussed the upcoming Trustee Orientation and Regional Meetings held by the Manitoba School Boards Association.
- Superintendent Ross reported on the North Forge South launch party and the opportunities it may provide for students.
- •The next regular WSD Board meeting is Nov. 26<sup>th</sup> @ 7:30 pm.